2018 January McGlenn year end report and newsletter. Thank you all who sent Christmas Cards. I did not the last 2 years. Here is an update..

Sadness - The last year has been one of sadness. I want to thank you all for your prayers with Tricia's passing on to heaven, and your financial support. I know she's in heaven out of pain and have the assurance of seeing her again someday.

Moving -The month of December 2017 I spent cleaning out my house. I'm listing it this month to sell. I will save a good chunk of money by doing this. I will rent something smaller. It's hard to leave this home where Tricia and I had so many great memories. However, I'm having to downsize and reduce my



materials by about 75 percent. Many days it's very sad and I often cry over a picture, a book, a paper she wrote and many other little things that remind me of Tricia and the life we had together. I'm keeping a memory box of papers, photo albums, and a 60 page booklet I wrote called "Poems of Hope for a Broken Heart." These are poems and prose that I've written to and about Tricia for the last year. I cherish her in my heart every day. God is giving me strength to keep moving forward and start a new life without her.

Juvenile Justice Center - I've been going Wednesday nights once a month this past year to Juvenile Justice Center. They have now given me two Wednesdays a month to have a Bible study. Sometimes I see the students only once and never again, other times I have them for two or three months. It's a process of planting seeds that God will use later on to change their lives and turn them around.

The two young women that Tricia had been discipling have been doing pretty well. They have their ups and downs and I help wherever I can. They are trying to follow Jesus and his way and show Christ through their lives and in their children.

One woman's boyfriend has gone back to alcoholism, and left her. She has two children one is six months old the other is four. I will be helping her get her drivers license. Sometimes I babysit when I give her a ride so she can go in and do paperwork for a restraining order against her ex. He has become physically abusive. Please pray for wisdom for me in helping her, and that she can recover from this emotional, heartbreaking blow.

Happiness in a New Relationship - I have mentioned in my past couple of newsletters that I started dating. God has blessed me with Amy Pay Li, a wonderful Christian woman. She is interested in the museum and as a businesswoman has great ideas to make it work better. We have been working together in partnership on several projects to make money for the Mission.

Amy agrees with me, that the best thing to fund the mission, is to promote my teaching materials and abilities, put on more open houses at the museum, do more teaching at schools, camps and churches. Please pray I can have energy, and endurance, and that doors will open to get this message out to Christian organizations.

China - I have been attending the Chinese church in SLO about twice a month. I am praying that it will work out to teach in China if God opens the door financially. I remain faithful to the vision God has given me to reach young people as well as adults with my Bible and science mission.

In Christ our resurrection, Russ.

e mail russmcglenn@juno.com also Facebook Web www.adventuresafaris.org
If you want to make a tax deductible donation to help in my outreach make it to TCCSA and send to: TCCSA c/o Byron Twiss. 8100 32nd Ave. N., Crystal, MN. 55427